

Winter LARP Subcommittee

Monday 15/05/18

Attendance:

Simon Lawrance (Unisfa)

Jo Brough (Unisfa)

Jasmine Sullivan (Unigames)

Aoibhinn O'Shea (Unigames)

Absent:

Meeting Opened 1:09pm

Agenda:

- Reports
 - Simon: Oak Lawn booking & EMP submitted, not yet approved
 - Jo: Nothing to report
 - Jasmine: Got cardboard
 - 'Everything is fine'
 - Aoibhinn: Got cardboard and Shadowrun rules
- Advertising and Ticketing
 - In clubrooms and on Oak Lawn
 - Simon to book Oak Lawn for selling tickets
 - Simon to make Facebook event
 - Poster needs to be done
 - Jasmine to get Donald to make poster
- Remind Committees to save cardboard from food stock
 - Subcommittee to collect cardboard once a week leading up to event
- Shadowrun rules contain extra info not relevant to our particular LARP
 - Aoibhinn to review and edit rules to be more succinct
 - Aoibhinn to put edited rules in Subcommittee page and FB event
- Decided on name Winter LARP Tournament

Action Items:

- Jasmine sort poster creation
- Simon to book Oak Lawn for selling tickets by Next Week
- Simon to make Facebook event by Next Monday
- Aoibhinn to review and edit rules to put up by Next Friday
- Aoibhinn to make tickets by Next Monday
- Subcommittee to collect cardboard

Meeting Closed 1:18pm